The Voters of the Village of Alburgh are hereby notified
to attend an informational meeting proposing
the following Charter change.
Informational meetings will be August 16 at the Municipal Office
and August 23 at 6:30 PM. Australian ballot vote Tuesday
September 2, 2022

Charter Change Proposal

The Current Charter is insufficient to meet the Village of
Alburgh’s needs. The Trustees have determined that the
following changes need to be amended to read: At each
annual meeting of said Village there shall be elected the
following officers: one trustee, Village Tax Collector and one
auditor. The Village Trustees would like to make the Clerk /
Treasurer an employee position with the Village Trustees
advertising and hiring.



